
From: jeffrey epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2011 9:35 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: GIV update

Sorry , you call better idea

Sorry for all the typos .Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 28, 2011, at 5:28 PM, [REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> wrote:

Is it ok to speak with Sean regarding GIV in Reno?

I'd like his opinion, he hold no grudge on me for moving the Boeing to Avpro, and he's been always willing to help us.

Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T

From: jeffrey epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> >
Date: Wed, 28 Dec 2011 17:17:19 -0400
To: [REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> <[REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> >
Subject: Re: GIV update

Ok

Sorry for all the typos .Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 28, 2011, at 4:48 PM, [REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> wrote:

We are still trying to get in contact with Don Bass, he is out of office and not answering his cell phone,,
Email, voice mail and text, I'm trying and his assistant trying to locate him.

Will keep you updated

Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T

From: Jeffrey Epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> >
Date: Wed, 28 Dec 2011 16:20:35 -0400
To: [REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> >
Subject: Re: GIV update

30 minutes?

On Wed, Dec 28, 2011 at 4:18 PM, [REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> wrote:

Great. Will put together loi offer for 6M,.
Is the yes, meaning conference call with Don?
If so, what time for Call with Don Bass ?
Thx
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T

From: Jeffrey Epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> >
Date: Wed, 28 Dec 2011 16:08:58 -0400
To: <[REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> >
Subject: Re: GIV update

yes,, just offer 6 for the plane.. explain it needs paint, and re rag,,

On Wed, Dec 28, 2011 at 2:21 PM, <[REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> > wrote:

Jeffrey,.

Ken the broker told me an offer a little over 6M would be his starting point, seller is quit motivated to sell the plane at a real number, and a 6M+ offer would get there attention, according to Ken
,.Ken indicated seller will counter, but motivation is there to get rid of the plane, at least two people have shown serious interest, Don Bass client and Rockstar drinks, however rock star refused to make offer since no toys in pax compartment, they want a turn key plane,.

Ken is waiting to hear from trustees on closing before end of year, Ken felt the trustees have not mentioned a value to closing before years end, since Board has not brought up that subject up with him.

Don Bass would like to discuss B727 deal and plan of attack, are you available for a conference call some time today with Bass?

thanks,
Larry

--

The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may
constitute inside information, and is intended only for
the use of the addressee. It is the property of
Jeffrey Epstein
Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this
communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful. If you have received this

communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

--

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of Jeffrey Epstein

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved